
Welcome to Fifth Grade! 

Welcome to Mr. Watkins class for the 24-25 school year, I’m so excited to be your 

teacher this year in Room D2. 

Along with this welcome letter, you will also be receiving a supply list for the 

upcoming year. I know you’re ready to start the school year, and I’m excited to see 

you! I’m sure you had an amazing summer and I can’t wait to hear all about it. 

We will be having a snack each day, so be sure to bring one small snack and drink for 

snack time. You can also bring a spill-proof water bottle to keep on your desk. We 

will also be using our Chromebooks daily, so if you can please also bring in 

headphones or earbuds to use with the Chromebook. 

Enjoy the rest of your summer and I will see you soon! 

Mr. Watkins 

 


